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From the Principal’s Desk 

 

Dear parents 

 

We have safely made it to the end of the term. 

 

Reports will be issued to the students tomorrow and school will close at 12h00. Please 

arrange your child’s transport accordingly. 

 

The term 2 planner and extra mural time table will be sent out to all parents on Friday. 

A hard copy will be included in the report card envelope. 

 

An invitation was sent to all parents via email and WhatsApp inviting you to our virtual 

information meeting scheduled for this evening, 25 March from 17h30 – 18h30. The 

management team look forward to “meeting” you. 

 

The Easter Bunny paid a visit to the ECD students this morning and will be visiting the 

Grade 1 to Grade 3 students tomorrow.  Check out the fun pics below. 

 

In closing, thank you to all our parents for your continued support to the school. We 

remain open to your input and advice to improve and to ensure that your child’s 

educational journey at Ridgeway remains a positive and happy one. 

 

If you are travelling during this holiday, please travel safely and remain vigilant in terms 

of your family’s safety due to the rise in Covid-19 infections. 

 

Until next term, stay safe and we look forward to seeing you back at school on 13 April 
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